
Airstreamers at Twin Lakes Rally

ierra Nevada Unit

The third SNU rally at Twin Lakes was a big success!
The Crags group area was great and the weather just
perfect. We were delighted to be joined by the O'Dell
family who were on their first trailer outing in their
"new" 1967 Safari 22 foot Airstream. Don Damoth
brought firewood so we had a nice campfire built by
Ryan O'Dell in the evening. In addition to the campfire,
rally participants enjoyed hiking and biking in the area,
and the O'Dells went boating on the lake. There was also
stargazing. The Damoth's hosted a Spaghetti dinner on
Friday night and we had pot luck for the remaining
lunches and dinners. On Saturday we were visited by
Mort Testerman who saw the rally information in the
newspaper. He is interested in purchasing an Airstream
and wanted to find out more about them.

We had an informal business meeting on Saturday.
Among the items discussed, it was agreed that we
definitely want to plan a rally at Twin Lakes again next
year. In general we plan a 2004 rally schedule very
similar to this year. We are always open to suggestions
and ideas of group camping areas that would make good
rally sites, so feel free to pass along any that you are
familiar with. Other business included the need to
nominate people for the 2004 board of the SNU. If
anyone has an interest in serving on the board you can
c h e c k  o u t  t h e  S N U  b y l a w s  a t
http://sierranevadaairstreams.org/snu/02oc-snu-
bylaws.htm It is also time to renew your membership.
Send your dues to the unit Treasurer Ann Hersey at 2960
Pine Valley Rd, Gardnerville, NV 89410. A big thank
you goes to Fred and Ann Hersey whose diligence in
getting information regarding SNU activities in numerous
local newspapers has paid off in several contacts and a
few potential members.
To see additional pictures of the Twin Lakes Rally go to
http://sierranevadaairstreams.org/ click on Twin Lakes
Rally. 
The next SNU gathering will be a BBQ and Pot Luck at
the Leipper's on the first day of the Reno Air Races.
When: Thursday September 11, 2003 at the Leipper's
Where: Lemmon Valley (about 10 miles north of Reno)
See map in this newsletter. Details:  check
http://sierranevadaairstreams.org/RSVP's would be
appreciated. E-mail to hq@SierraNevadaAirstreams.org
or a phone call to Diane at 775-972- 9392, or Fred at
775-266-3435.

The last two rallies of 2003 will be in October and November. In
October we will be at Davis Creek Group campground. Davis
Creek is in Washoe Valley half way between Reno and Carson
City. This will be our annual meeting, election of officers, and
finalizing plans for 2004. In November we will hold a rally at
Lake Lahonton Beach 7 on Alt 95 just south of Silver Springs.We
hope you will join us at the BBQ or one of the other activities
planned for the rest of the year. The SNU has made a lot of
progress this past year and with your participation and support
2004 promises to be even better.
Diane Leipper, Unit Secretary

September Birthdays

Sandra Krumwiede - 5th

Dale Liepper - 8th

Marge Grosch - 11th

September Anniversaries
Milan and Eloise Wight - 8th

Email Newsletters
In order to save postage costs we would like to email the
newsletter to everyone who has an email address. Please send
email addresses to Don at drdbiker@aol.com.

For Sale - 26' 1968 Overlander Airstream. Good condition. 
$4,995 OBO   Diane at 775-972-9392. For details go to:
http://sierranevadaairstreams.org/commerce/index.html
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Map to Liepper's House for September Meeting

WELCOME TO THE SIERRA NEVADA UNIT of WBCCI.
We are a small, friendly group who enjoy sharing our enjoyment of
Airstreams, and the Airstream lifestyle, with others. You are invited
to come to any of our meetings and if you like, to join our Unit. We
predict that you will make many friends and relish the camaraderie of
our rallies,  caravans, and group activities. Our members are always
ready to share their advice on equipment problems and trailering
knowledge.  In addition to being a member of our local Unit,  you
will be one of several thousand who make up the Wally Byam
Caravan Club International (the Airstream RV Club.) 
Fred Hersey, Unit President 775-266-3435 hersey.4-way@775.net
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